

1. Has an engineer team gone through the building and given an estimate of what it would cost to renovate?
2. Where are we financially for this project at this point?
3. Need confirmation that PA Dept. of Education will honor decision made by the task force;
4. Need approximation of what are funding sources and possible available funds going forward
5. Do we have the land should population growth dictate the need for another high school?
6. Was a cost benefit analysis completed that helps justify possible retrofit vs. a few scenarios that might work?
7. Looking forward to the second meeting to hear and obtain more information about the financial picture and program needs.
8. The fact that the District cannot borrow money should not drive the decision. Creative funding solutions are possible and should be considered.
9. Can a more in-depth tour be provided? Or at a minimum a video tour of all primary interior spaces?
10. With the recent decisions to invest in other buildings, is it fair to assume a District-wide feasibility study has been prepared in the past 10 to 15 years? Will these be reviewed at upcoming meetings or a copy made available for review?
11. While the question of the building reuse potential is one matter - the equally pertinent question is what are the Districts real needs educationally & spatially.
12. Are there student enrollment projections that have been prepared in addition to the PA Dept of Educational projections?
13. Appraisals/market studies - if these are not determined to fall within the sunshine law protection can these be made available
14. Will copies/scans of the drawings for the building to include not only floor plans, but structural, civil, roof plans, elevations, building sections, etc be made available?
15. When the decision to pursue Option One - "complete demolition" was made last summer was/is there a decision tree document that outlines the evaluations and information provided to the the Board and the state recovery officer?